

Title 1 Overview Parent Involvement Policy & Parent Compact Review Invitation

The Sharon City School District teachers and staff know that your involvement improves the school climate and academic success of your children. It helps us in our efforts to provide the best possible educational experience for your children, and we are inviting you to help us develop, revise, and review our school's parent involvement policy and parent compact.

Your input in this project is valuable to us. With your help, we can:

- Create a policy that will help parents to contribute to their children's success in school, and
- Identify any barriers that might prevent parents from becoming partners in their children's education.

The virtual meeting will be held on <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>August 30th at</u> <u>2:00 pm</u>. If you would like the link to join the virtual meeting on GOOGLE meet, please email <u>amy_simpson@sharonsd.org</u> by Monday, August 28th for the Google Link to the meeting.

Sincerely,

C.M. Musser Elementary Title 1 Staff